
Chair Person Craven and Members of the House Judiciary Committee,  

I am writing you today to say that I support House bill 7752. 

Federal and State courts have ruled numerous times that stun guns are protected against the 2nd 
Amendment.  See three examples below. 

https://lawreview.syr.edu/federal-judge-strikes-down-nys-electric-arms-ban-as-unconstitutional/ 

https://en.wikipedia.org/wiki/Caetano_v._Massachusetts 

https://www.illinoiscourts.gov/Resources/c8cb1510-3dd8-48a0-a451-c14a12ac2437/122951.pdf 

It is time to codify this right within RI State law. 

Please support H7752 and pass this bill out of committee for a vote on the House floor.  

Respectfully, 
 
Brian C. Murtha 
59 Ferris St 
Pawtucket, RI 02861 
(401) 864-0280 

 

 


